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Licensee Objections/Charges Administrative Law 
Judge 

Attorneys/ 
Representatives Agents 

Virtual Pre-Hearing 
Conference Date/Time 

 
*Held via Microsoft Teams  

OR Telephonically* 

Formal Hearing 
Date/Time 

Formal Hearing 
Location 

555 EXPRESS MARKET INC 
FORT HILL MART 
5210 FORT AVE 
LYNCHBURG, VA 24502 
 
MAILING ADDRESS: 
555 EXPRESS MARKET INC 
FORT HILL MART 
6069 CAMPBELL HWY 
LYNCHBURG, VA 24501 
 
License No.: 
754196 – WINE AND BEER OFF PREMISES 
 
Administrative Case No.: 013498640 

1. On April 4, 2024 at 
approximately 11:15am, 
the licensee failed to 
keep the license posted 
in a conspicuous place 
upon the licensed 
premises, in violation of 
Sections 4.1-202, 4.1-
203(C) and 4.1-225(A)(7) 
of the Code of Virginia. 
2. On April 4, 2024 
Between May 1, 2023 
and March 1, 2024, the 
licensee failed to keep 
complete, accurate and 
separate records at the 
place of business and 
available for inspection 
by special agents of the 
Board, in violation of 

Madeline Page, Esq.  D. Franklin, SA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 18, 2024, 
at 10:00 a.m. 

June 25, 2024, 
at 10:00 a.m. 

Lynchburg Regional Office 
20353 Timberlake Road, 

Suite A 
Lynchburg, Virginia 24502 
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Sections 4.1-202, 4.1-
204 and 4.1-225(A)(1)(b) 
of the Code of Virginia 
and 3 VAC 5-70-90 and 3 
VAC 5-70-180. 

 


